
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 6 of “At Home Learning”! 

You will once again find the activi ties and suggestions 
for this week in Seesaw. 

This week in Math, we are focusing on Subtraction. We 
have heard a lot of feedback about the struggles of 
how to teach subtraction at home.  We understand your 
struggles and are here to help.  This week we are 
highlighting different subtraction strategies for you to 
try with your child.  Subtraction is a tricky skill that will 
need to be revisited several times.  Card games, setting 
the table, and eating snacks are also great ways to 
practice subtraction skills on a daily basis. We have 
attached a Subtraction Strategies page and made a 
video to help you as well.  

We hope these tools help with some of the difficul ties 
your child has been facing.  
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Subtraction Strategies
Manipulatives Number Line

Counting On Counting Back

Draw a Picture
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